
LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association Executive Board Meeting 
Minutes  May 24, 2021 
 
The Executive Board met at Centennial Park, Peru, on May 24, 2021.  Those attending were:   
Jackie Sapienza, Mary Trovero, Alice Joop, Linda Dobrydnia, Cheryl Templeton,  
Mary Jo Farrell, Jan Hauger, Pauline Cashman, Janie Hoffmann, Trudy Forkner 
 
The meeting was called to order by Jackie Sapienza, President, at 1:05 p.m. 
 
The minutes from the April 12, 2021 meeting were placed on file with one spelling correction. 
 
Cheryl Templeton, treasurer, reported a balance at the end of April of $14,218.57. 
 
Committee reports: 
 
   Sunshine Committee:  Jan Hauger   All ok 
   Special Programs:   Mary Trovero is working on the Unit of Distinction Award.   
    
 
Virtual Meeting for 2021 Convention: There is no concrete date yet. We will donate $100 for a 
basket for the Foundation Fundraiser. 
 
Jackie:  We should get a list of new retirees from the ROE. Membership is most important to 
keep our unit strong and going. Every year we need an updated  list. Alice Joop and Linda 
Dobrydnia volunteered to email those who aren't current with dues. That is about 60 members. 
We might need someone to help reach out to new retirees.  
 
 We currently have 417 members. 
 
Discussion on Holiday of Lights Display at Rotary Park: Linda and Alice will check in to this and 
report next month. 
 
The next executive board meeting will be at Lou's LaGrotto on Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 
11:30. Jackie encouraged us to invite someone. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:17 p.m.  to put together the Summer newsletter. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

Trudy Forkner   
 

 

 


